
Strata  Annual  Reporting
Deadline 31 December 2022
The NSW government deadline for annual reporting for strata
schemes  must  be  completed  by  31  December  2022.  This  also
includes 2-lot schemes.

Here we share the following:

What do your strata schemes need to do?
Who can access the information and privacy?
Why is it mandatory for your strata schemes to complete
reporting?

For specific information visit NSW Government strata schemes
online Annual Reporting

Contact Us
For all strata law advice including by-laws, building defects
and levy collections contact our specialist NSW and Sydney
strata lawyers here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to
assist.

https://muellers.com.au/strata-scheme-online-annual-reporting/
https://muellers.com.au/strata-scheme-online-annual-reporting/
https://www.nsw.gov.au/housing-and-construction/strata/annual-reporting
http://muellers.com.au/js-mueller-co-contact/

